
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH! GTON 

March 9, 1993 

Dear Mr. Leader: 

Thank you for inviting me to meet with members 
of the Republican Policy Luncheon Group. I felt 
that the meeting was very productive and I look 
forward to working with you in the spirit of 
bipartisanship. 

I also greatly appreciated your contribution 
to the jogging track. It was very thoughtful of 
you. 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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